
Report date range from:    10/18/2024 10:45:01 AM    to: 10/21/2024 4:00:00 PM

Rezoning: 5950-5990 Granville Street - Support
Date 
Received

Time 
Created Subject Position Content Author Name Neighborhood Attachment

2024-10-18 15:06 Rezoning: 5950-5990 
Granville Street

Support I am writing to express my support for the development of secured rental 
housing at 5950-5990 Granville Street. I understand how difficult it can be to 
find reliable, well-located secured rental housing, especially in this area. The 
addition of 95 new rental units managed by a reputable owner like Strand is 
exactly what our city needs.

This proposed development, located near the Kerrisdale and Oakridge 
neighborhoods, boasts several key advantages. It is close to Kerrisdale’s 
shops and restaurants and offers easy access to major transit routes, 
including the 41-bus to UBC and Oakridge, the 10-bus to downtown, and the 
49-bus to Metrotown.

Purpose-built rental projects like this one are essential to alleviating the 
pressures of the current housing crisis that many Vancouver renters are 
experiencing. As city councilors consider this proposal, we urge you to keep 
in mind the significant financial strain faced by renters who should not be 
forced to leave their city due to a lack of housing supply.

William Dale Downtown

2024-10-21 08:11 Rezoning: 5950-5990 
Granville Street

Support As a young professional living and working in the downtown core, I have 
been exposed to the unaffordability of Vancouver rental rates. Currently, I 
rent a room in a shared apartment. In the long term I hope to be able to 
afford to rent an apartment in Vancouver on my own. Projects such as the 
one being proposed here will help increase the supply within the Vancouver 
rental apartment market and will lead to a market that is more accessible to 
renters. It is also important to consider that this project is on a main arterial 
road and offers many transit options to get around the city. I support the 
approval of this project.

Fernando Padres Downtown
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2024-10-21 09:48 Rezoning: 5950-5990 
Granville Street

Support I am writing to express my support for the proposed secured rental housing 
development at 5950-5990 Granville Street. As a renter in Vancouver, I know 
firsthand how difficult it is to find well-located, secure rental housing, 
especially in this part of the city. The addition of 95 new rental units, 
managed by a reputable developer like Strand, is exactly what Vancouver 
needs.

This project, situated between Kerrisdale and Oakridge, offers numerous 
advantages. Its proximity to Kerrisdale’s shops and restaurants, along with 
convenient access to key transit routes—such as the 41 bus to UBC and 
Oakridge, the 10 bus to downtown, and the 49 bus to Metrotown—makes it 
an ideal location.

Purpose-built rental projects like this are essential in addressing the housing 
crisis that many Vancouver renters are currently experiencing. I urge city 
councillors to consider the financial strain facing renters and the importance 
of increasing housing supply to ensure people aren’t displaced from their 
own city.

Matt Upson West End
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